
 

 

EL RANCHO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
MINUTES 

 
Meeting:  Special Study Meeting     Date:  October 28, 2010 
  
Place:      Student Services Conference Room  Time:  5:00 p.m. Public Meeting 
                  9333 Loch Lomond Drive 
       Pico Rivera, CA  90660    
 
Board Members Present:    Staff Members Present:    
Rita Jo Ramirez, President (5:54 p.m.)  Myrna Rivera Coté, Ed.D., Superintendent 
Vincent Chavez, Vice President   Lydia Cano, Assistant Superintendent, 
Rachel Canchola, Member    Business Services 
Dr. Joseph Rivera, Member    Carlos Jimenez, Director of Maintenance  
       and Operations 
 
Board Members Absent/Excused: 
Delia Alvidrez, Clerk  
 
 
VISITORS – Register No. 9-2010/2011 
 
Call to Order 
Board Vice President Vincent Chavez called the meeting of the El Rancho Unified School 
District Board of Education to order at 5:01 p.m.  Dr. Myrna Rivera Coté requested the 
correction of the agenda, it is not a special closed session, it is a special study session.  
Correction noted. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Carlos Jimenez. 
 
Mr. Chavez asked the visitors from the City of Pico Rivera to introduce themselves:  Debbie 
Lopez, City of Pico Rivera Assistant City Manager.  Ralph Aranda, Director of Parks and 
Recreation. 
 
Public comment on information item 
Louis Salcido, resident 
Maggie Cardenas, resident 
Lourdes Gallardo, resident 
Ruth Villaneda, resident 
 
Board Members carefully reviewed the city’s projected construction in preparation for action 
items.  
 
 
Public comment on closed session item  
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Recesses to Closed Session 
The Board adjourned to closed session at 6:31 p.m. 

Public Announcement of Actions Taken in Closed Session 
No actions were taken. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion was made by Vincent Chavez to adjourn meeting, seconded by Dr. Joseph Rivera and 
unanimously approved to adjourn the meeting at 8:40 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


